
May 23, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: Andrew Bates
Federal Advisory Committee Management Officer

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-02-0024 - RENEWAL OF
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE CHARTER

The Commission has approved renewal of the Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste (ACNW)
Charter without change in order to meet the renewal deadline of May 24, 2002.  Additional
guidance on changes to the ACNW Charter will be provided in a subsequent SRM.
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